
MEMORANDUM SRS-444 
 

TO:  School Board 
 
FROM: Office of the Superintendent 
 
DATE: March 25, 2008 
 
RE:  Trip Proposal for Clarks Point School 
The PK4 – 8th grade students at the Clarks Point School are requesting approval for a trip to 
Anchorage on April 18 – April 23, 2008. 
Please see attached student/travel plan proposal. 
 
Recommended Action:  Motion to approve. 
 
 
 
 








